
What a Week!
News of January 28

It’s a Wicky Wacky Week next week! On Wednesday, kids 
can dress wacky if they want. Ex. mismatched clothing, silly 
hair, pajama pants, inside out clothing etc.  What a fun way 
to chase away the winter doldrums!

Guest Readers and 
Show-and-Tell

Now that we’re into the 
swing of things, we invite 
parents and other family 
members to guest read any 
day from 9:45 - 10:00 and 
10:05 - 10:20 during snack 
time.

A show-and-tell schedule will 
come home soon! Children 
can bring something they 
cherish to share with 
the class during 
snack time on their 
assigned day. 

Fall Enrollment

Please go to the website 
www.rpcpreschool.com and 
complete the application to 
guarantee a spot for 2022-23.

Spaces are filling fast and we 
don’t want our current families 
to miss out! 

Save the Date!

Dudes Night is Monday, 
February 28 at 6pm. Dads (or 
another important man) are 
invited to come with their child 
for a short fun-filled evening!
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